
Hi again, 

Would something like this be enough for the agenda? 

“Wes Kinghorn will briefly discuss a proposal to apply to bring the Ontario Heritage Conference to 

London (likely in 2022).  A successful bid will require coordination between the LACH, the ACO and other 

London heritage organizations.  If deemed appropriate, Dr. Kinghorn is ready and willing to act as the 

Chair of the organizing committee, and has already received preliminary support to explore this idea 

from the ACO.” 

 

-Wes 


